PALESTINE INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
1007 E. PARK AVENUE
PALESTINE, TEXAS 75801

OFFICIAL COMMUNICATION

Date: February 11, 2019

To: Board of Trustees

From: David Atkeisson, Director of Business Services / CFO
Subject: Review of Investment Policies

Pursuant to the Texas Public Funds Investment Act (PFIA), we must review our policies
annually. We last reviewed the investment policies during our policy audit with TASB,
which was approved in November of 2017. Our current policy is provided in this packet.
Our policy complies with the PFIA and is suited for our needs. I recommend approval.

Respectfully submitted,
David Atkeisson
Director of Business Services/CFQO



